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RENEWAL OF SERVICE AGREEMENT WITH PARKWAY HOSPITALS SINGAPORE PTE. LTD. 
 
 

The Board of Directors of the Company (the “Board”) refers to the announcement dated 6 September 
2019 and is pleased to update shareholders that the provision of specialist ophthalmology services by 
ISEC Eye Pte. Ltd. (“ISEC Eye”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, to Parkway Hospitals 
Singapore Pte. Ltd. (“PHS”) in respect of the Asia Pacific Eye Centre (formerly known as the Lee Hung 
Ming Eye Centre) at Gleneagles Hospital (“Services”) had been extended to 31 March 2025 by way of 
mutual agreement between ISEC Eye and PHS.  
 
ISEC Eye has on 1 April 2025 renewed its service agreement with PHS in relation to the Services (the 
“Renewed Service Agreement”). The Renewed Service Agreement is to continue until 31 December 
2029, unless otherwise terminated in accordance with its terms. 
 
There are no material changes to the terms of the Renewed Service Agreement.  
 
 
 
By Order of the Board  
 
 
Dr. Lee Hung Ming 
Executive Vice Chairman  
1 April 2025 
 
 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance 
Pte. Ltd. (the "Sponsor"). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (the "Exchange") and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 
document, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in 
this document.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Ng Shi Qing, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer Quay Centre, 
Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg. 


